
 

 

 
 

 
Trade Notice                                                             16th September 2020 
 
 

 
 

Re: General Rate Increase (GRI) – Australia to and from Fiji 
 
 
Dear Valued Customers, 
 
Pacific Forum Line (PFL) remains committed to ensuring high levels of service across our network to and 
from the Pacific Islands.  
 
In order to ensure service levels are maintained in the current trading environment we wish to advise that 
we will be implementing a general rate increase on our Australia to Fiji service.  
 
Effective from Southern Moana v27 eta Melbourne 16th October 2020 freight rates will increase as follows: 
 

 USD 150/teu on dry and reefer cargo 
 USD 8.8/per revenue ton on break bulk cargo 

 
Thank you for your continued support and should you have any questions or queries please do not 
hesitate to contact your regional Customer service or sales team. 
 
Thank you for your continued support. 
 
 
 
Yours Sincerely 
 
Pacific Forum Line      www.pacificforumline.com 


